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| am writing as a resident in the local area to strongly oppose the development.
The farm is on beautiful scenic country road and surely is something worth fighting for!!

We are losing to much green areas to development, surely this has an adverse effect on global warming.
Another reason is the regular flooding of Chestfield Road. We have lived on the road for 23 years and have been cut off
several times in the winter as the road floods so much as it is.
The Dr's and local schools will not be able to cope with the extra people in the catchment area either. | have already had
to wait several days to get a gp appointment.

| pray that this development will not go ahead and ruin our beautiful countryside

Yours sincerely
Mr and Mrs Todd
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